
From: Beth Waege
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License # 0016384
Date: Saturday, July 30, 2022 2:07:28 PM

In response to the letter regarding License # 0016384 my objection/concern regarding this is to
ensure the patio follows city noise ordinances. How would that work if they are serving people
liquor until 2am and have an open patio.  

Thank you,
Beth Ruch
849 James Avenue
St Paul MN 55102
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